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Philip Dagnall

Sent: August 2018 17:31
To: pmods22

Subject: Planning

Hi

We have received a letter informing us about the plans to build more house in Clitheroe.
I have lived in Clitheroe all my life and within the last 2 years I cannot recognise the piace I love.

RV is known for it's countryside and we are being swamped by houses, traffic, traffic lights and limited
school places, doctors appointments and on top of this the congestion and lack of parking to Clitheroe.

I am feeling very sad and really concerned about how all this is being agreed. People are talking of
leaving the area.

all know money plays a huge part in this, but people in the area have had enough.

I disagree to any more homes being built.

Kind regards
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